
 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Balloons, no gas, no actual balloon used! 

Friends of Brabin’s are holding a virtual fundraising event to raise funds to enable School to 

buy new outdoor equipment for the reception and Key Stage 1 children. 

We hope you will be able to support this new ‘virtual’ event fundraiser by buying balloons at 

£3 each.  

The balloons will be released at noon Monday 31st May and the race will end at noon on the 

4th June.   

You can track the progress of your balloons on the Leader board during the race by going to: 

https://www.balloonrace.com/Brabins 

All entries must be returned to the school office by 27th May 2021. 

        

The child that sells the most Balloons will  

                      win a family hamper. 

 

 

Child Name    ________________________     Year _________________________ 

 

Name on the Balloon, colour, message    _________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name on the Balloon, colour, message    _________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Name on the Balloon, colour, message    _________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Amount Enclosed   _________________ (CASH/CHQUE – Payable to Friends of Brabin’s) 

 

 

https://www.balloonrace.com/
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.facebook.com/StockdalesMcr/posts/enter-our-virtual-balloon-race-raise-money-for-stockdales-and-be-kind-to-the-env/10157814083949072/&psig=AOvVaw0T2TbgQ8AZPEbEZtUIDSWi&ust=1620986460453000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIDptIWyxvACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAO
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.conserve-energy-future.com/are-balloons-recyclable.php&psig=AOvVaw0UVsP-VDsIlvVbfZ-BgFu_&ust=1620986641789000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNi1-duyxvACFQAAAAAdAAAAABAI

